
Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes 
March 7, 2014 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Alan Ankers, Henry Cox, Marc Lamere, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. 
Guests: Sylvia Willard, Rick Amodei, David Freedman. 
 
Documents Presented: 
None. 
 

 
Old Business: 

Approve Meeting Minutes: 
The minutes for the February 7, 2014 meeting were approved as amended. 
 

Elliot Preserve Trail Work: 
Steve is working on the permitting and asked the committee for inputs. 
 

Spalding to Banta-Davis Boardwalk: 
Rick Amodei will be going out for bids for the boardwalk, with three options: balusters, 

steel screening, or horizontal boards. 
 

Boy Scout Trail Project at Spencer Brook. 
Alan, Henry, and Steve checked out the site the day after the last meeting. 
 

Revolving Fund to be Increased to $10K. 
This has been entered in the Town Warrant. 

  

 
New Business: 

CPA Funds Currently Unspent ($13,286): 
Several projects were identified to make use of these funds: 
more Bert’s Benches, Greenough wet trail bypass boardwalk, Davis Corridor entrance at 

Rt. 225 boardwalk, River Trail low spot boardwalks or new bypass trail, Rodgers Rd to Banta- 
Davis boardwalk, Sachs Greenway boardwalk at end of Baldwin Rd., Otter Slide Trail stream 
crossing bridge, help Rec Com fund Spalding to Banta-Davis boardwalk if required.  No priorities 
were set. 

 
Trail Signs and Intersection Numbering: 

A discussion was held on how best to provide trail intersection numbers.  No decision was 
made except to put more thought into the task. 

 
Plan March Activities: 

No one was suggested as a possible leader for the annual vernal pool walk. 
 

Riverfest June 21-22: 



In spite of anticipated mosquitos, it was decided to offer a walk on the River Trail, starting 
at the Foss Farm parking lot. 

 
Joint Meeting: 

Another joint meeting of the conservation-minded town committees will be held on April 
9, at 7:30 pm. 

 
Schedule next meeting: 

The next meeting will be April 4, 2014. 


